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WELCOME BACK!
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Newsletter Issue 8

DON’T FORGET ALL DATES ARE ON
THE SCHOOL SPIDER APP AND
CALENDAR ON OUR WEBSITE

Equipped by God; We are Mighty

Welcome back to the longest and
busiest half term of the year!
School is looking extra smart with  
the completion of our outdoor
works. Thank you for your patience
whilst we reinstate the doorbell
(thrown away with the old doors!)
for breakfast club and after school
club. 

CHRISTMAS BAUBLES
We have already recieved some amazing
baubles for our Christmas tree - don’t forget
to bring your bauble back to school before
17th November, 

Our worship cloths have been finished and
are looking amazing in the hall and
classrooms. Watch out for the coloured cloths  
changing as we reach advent. 



Reception - Louie
Year 1 - Chloe
Year 2 - Ted
Year 3 - Lilly
Year 4 - Stanley
Year 5 - Sadie
Year 6 - Dexter

This week
Treales - 106
Roseacre -62 
Wharles - 80

MIGHTY BEES HOUSE POINTS

Totals
Treales - 106
Roseacre - 62
Wharles - 80
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NEXT WEEK
MONDAY: Y4,5,6 TIME TO CHANGE

AND CYBERWISE SESSIONS
TUESDAY:MOVIE NIGHT

SUNDAY 12TH NOVEMBER: TREALES
PRAISE - REMEMBRANCE

FR IENDS OF TREALES

A  w o n d e r f u l
a u t u m n  p o e m

b y  S a m  Y 2 !

A huge thank you to everyone who helped
and came to support the fireworks last
night. Pete Marquis put on a spectacular
display and once again raised a huge
amount of money for our school. The final
figures are still being counted, and this will
be confirmed next week, however we are
currently over £2000!! This a huge
donation, therefore if any children could
draw a picture/write a thank you letter to
Mr Marquis over the weekend, and bring it
back to school next week, it would be
hugely appreciated!


